
 

   
 

Patient Header: SOGI 

 

In the new 22.1 Healthbridge upgrade, there is a new header line in the Patient Header for  
Sexual Orientation Gender Identification. This information will be pulled in from the Eagle registration 
system. This will be visible in the Acute, Ambulatory, Emergency and Surgical Care application. 
 

 


